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April 13, 2021 
 
VIA EMAIL and RESS 
 
Ms. Christine E. Long 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Long:  
 
Re:  Enbridge Gas Inc. (Enbridge Gas) 
    Ontario Energy Board (OEB) File No.:  EB-2020-0256 

2021/2022 Storage Enhancement Project 
Application and Evidence – Updated Evidence                           
 

Further to the application and evidence filed on November 13, 2020 in the above noted 
proceeding, Enbridge Gas is filing an update to the following exhibit: 
 
Exhibit Update 
F-1-1 Attachment 2 Enbridge Gas is filing the sufficiency letter provided by 

the Ministry of Energy, Northern Development and 
Mines for the 2020/2021 Storage Enhancement Project 
 

 
Should you have any questions concerning this submission please contact the 
undersigned.  
 
Yours truly, 

 

 

Asha Patel 
Technical Manager, Regulatory Applications 



Ministry of Energy, Northern 
Development and Mines 

77 Grenville Street 
6th Floor 
Toronto ON   M7A 2C1 

Ministère de l’Énergie, du 
Développement du Nord et des 
Mines  

77, rue Grenville  
6e étage 
Toronto ON   M7A 2C1 

Indigenous Energy Policy 

VIA EMAIL 
April 8, 2021 

Asha Patel 
Technical Manager, Regulatory Applications 
Enbridge Gas Inc. 
500 Consumers Road 
North York, ON M2J 1P8 

Re: Letter of Opinion – 2021/2022 Storage Enhancement Project 

Dear Asha Patel: 

The Ontario Ministry of Energy, Northern Development and Mines (ENDM) has completed 
its review of Enbridge’s Indigenous Consultation Report for the 2021/2022 Storage 
Enhancement Project. This letter is to notify you that based on the information provided and 
through contacting the communities directly, ENDM is of the opinion that the procedural 
aspects of consultation undertaken by Enbridge to date for the purposes of the Ontario 
Energy Board’s Leave to Construct for the 2021/2022 Storage Enhancement Project is 
satisfactory.  

If you have any questions about this letter or require any additional information, please 
contact Rosalind Ashe at 437-239-6154 or Rosalind.Ashe@Ontario.ca.   

It is expected that Enbridge will continue its consultation activities with the communities 
throughout the life of the project, and that Enbridge will notify ENDM should any additional 
rights-based concerns/issues arise. 

Sincerely, 

Dan Delaquis 
Manager 
Indigenous Energy Policy 

c: Ontario Energy Board 
 Ontario Pipeline Coordinating Committee 
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